

NAT-009-001654 Seat No. ____

B. R. S. (Sem. VI) (CBCS) Examination

March / April - 2017 ELT - 625 : English

(Elective - 18) (New Course)

Faculty Code : 009 Subject Code : 001654

Time : $2\frac{1}{2}$ Hours] [Total Marks : 70

Instruction: All questions are compulsory.

- 1 Turn the following sentences into passive voice: (any fifteen) 15
 - (1) He tells them a story.
 - (2) The teacher taught us a new lesson.
 - (3) English is spoken everywhere.
 - (4) I teach them English.
 - (5) Pragna may like the ring.
 - (6) He can drive a car.
 - (7) The peon was ringing the bell.
 - (8) He could do the sum.
 - (9) I have completed my work.
 - (10) Khusbu can play violin.
 - (11) We shall play cricket tomorrow.
 - (12) The hunter killed the tiger.
 - (13) Manoj has broken this cup.
 - (14) We are plucking flowers.
 - (15) The peon will close the office.
 - (16) They threw him out.
 - (17) We can build more rooms.

- 2 Turn the following sentences into Indirect Speech: 15 (any fifteen)
 - (1) Komal says, "Vrushti is very clever".
 - (2) Krupa says, "Vyom eats an apple."
 - (3) He has just said, "Rahul is sorry."
 - (4) He will say, "I am fine."
 - (5) Nilay said, "The Earth moves round the sun".
 - (6) Mona said, "I am reading a book."
 - (7) Vivek said, "I am playing cricket."
 - (8) Harshit said, "I have prepared for my tour."
 - (9) Tisha said, "I have never eaten fast food."
 - (10) Heema said, "I have something to say."
 - (11) Pravin said to Kishor, "I like sweets."
 - (12) Jigar says Jay, "I respect my elders."
 - (13) Yash said Maulik, "My father always helps me."
 - (14) Rajni says to Kamlesh, "We will manage it."
 - (15) Ashish said to Deepak, "Nilay is very busy."
 - (16) He said, "My father will go to Baroda tomorrow."
 - (17) Binoy said to Bhavin, "I am glad to be with you here."
- 3 Develop a story from the given outline:

 A youngman hires an ass the driver follows him Sun very hot young man gets down takes rest in the ass's shadow driver quarrels he had let out the ass not the shadow they quarrel the ass runs away.
- Write an application for the post of computer programmer 15 to the Principal, College of Computer Science, Thaltej, Drivein-Road, Ahmedabad.

After the death of Krishna, the Pandavas along with Draupadi felt that life was not worth living. They lost interest in everything. They made Parikshit, son of Abhimanyu, the emperor and decided to leave Hastinapur for great journey. Dressed in tree barks and deer skin they stopped at the Palace where the people of the city bade them farewell.

The Pandavas travelled towards the North. In a few days, they reached the Himalayas. They started climbing the mountains. When they came to the Mountain Meru, all of them were tired and exhausted. And then a dreadful thing happened. Draupadi fell down dead.

Questions:

- (1) What did the Pandavas feel after the death of Krishna?
- (2) Who was made the Emperor?
- (3) How were the Pandavas dressed?
- (4) Where did the Pandavas go?
- (5) Who died when they reached mountain Meru?